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Assistant Secretary of State for Energy Resources Frank Fannon will travel to
New York City on May 2, 2019.

During his trip, Assistant Secretary Fannon will attend the Eastern
Mediterranean New York Investment Summit sponsored by The Economist to
discuss “Energy Exploration in the Eastern Mediterranean” with a focus on
opportunities for natural gas and energy cooperation. He will also
participate in a roundtable interview at the Department of State’s Foreign
Press Center with U.S.-based foreign press correspondents where he will
discuss U.S. energy policy issues.

For further information, contact Vincent Campos, Spokesperson for the Bureau
of Energy Resources, at CamposVM@state.gov or visit www.state.gov/e/enr.
Additional information is available on Twitter at @EnergyAtState.
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